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From: Yvonne Markie 
Sent: 01 June 2018 14:22
To: Planning; Bob Neville
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00193/REM

Good Afternoon

Please find attached response to the above consultation from the Strategic Housing Team.

Regards

Yvonne Markie 

Yvonne Markie BA (Hons) PgDip FCIH  

Strategic Housing Officer

Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Councils  

Tel: 01295 221604

Email:Yvonne.markie@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
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Planning Application Number: 18/00193/REM
Site Name: Land south of Cotefield Business Park 
Planning Officer:  Bob Neville 
Date of Comments:  1st June 2018
Comments by:   Yvonne Markie
Comments:  This is an amendment to the application for the first phase of the above development and provides 27 of the 33 affordable units required. This constitutes 81% of the site’s affordable housing provision, not 61% as stated in the covering letter from the applicant.  It is acceptable to bring the affordable provision forward provided that the mix accords with housing need.  
I note that the mix has been amended to reflect our preferred mix and is now as follows:-
Affordable Rent 
  4 x 1BM

  1 x 2B w/c bungalow

12 x 2B4PH

  6 x 3B5PH

Shared Ownership
2 x 2BH

2 x 3BH
As stated previously this provides our preferred mix  for the rented units but a lower amount of shared ownership units.  However we can agree this mix on condition that the remaining 6 x 2BH for shared ownership are provided in the next phase.           

I note however that the parking spaces are now designated and are not adequate for our requirements.  We require 1 designated parking space for each 1 bed unit and 2 for each 2/3 bedroom unit 
The plans for the house types for the affordable units are satisfactory provided that the built units comply with the standards as laid out in the S106. 
The RP should be agreed with the Investment and Growth team at Cherwell District Council.
